
At 61 years of Independence, the 
Nation and people of Uganda have 
made significant improvement in 
Economic growth, Education, 
Agriculture, Peace, Prosperity and 
Political stability.

On this auspicious occasion, we extend our warmest congratulations and 
good wishes to the President H.E. Dr. Gen. Yoweri Kaguta Museveni, the Vice 
President, the Prime Minister, the entire Cabinet and to all Ugandans as we 
celebrate and commit to the memory of all those who dedicated their lives to 
the achievement of a free and independent Uganda.


